
 
 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 
 

 
 
To:​ ​ Mayor Gavin Buckley 
 
From:​ ​ Victoria Buckland, Acting City Manager 
 
Date:​ ​ September 3, 2025 
 
Subject:​ R-40-25: Equitable Public Water Access Plan 
 

 
 
Purpose of legislation 
The purpose of this legislation is to adopt the Equitable Public water Access Plan. 
 
Impact of legislation on operations 
The legislation will have no direct impact on operations but it will serve as an advisory document 
to improve operations over time by guiding funding and policy decisions. 
 
 
Prepared by Eric Leshinsky, Chief of Comprehensive Planning, Department of Planning and Zoning 
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